
Thoughts for Food 31 Executive Committee 
c/o Ruth Thielen 
ruthth66@gmail.com 

 

January 18, 2023 

Members of the Common Council 
City of Racine, City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI  53402 
 
RE:  31st annual Thoughts for Food , 2023 
 
Subject:  300 block Hamilton St Closure 

Dear Members of the Common Council, 

In preparation for the 31st annual Thoughts for Food fundraiser, to benefit the Racine County 
Food Bank, we are requesting your permission to close the 300 block of Hamilton Street to 
thru traffic between the hours of 4:30 PM March 4, 2023, and 1:30 AM on Sunday, March 5th, 
2023.  
 

Please contact Ms. Thielen with any questions or concerns. 

 

We appreciate your willingness to act upon this request. 

 

Respectfully, 

 
 
 
Ruth Thielen 
 
RT/js 
cc: ruthth66@gmail.com 
      eaglesclub@wi.rr.com 
      georgestavernracine@gmail.com  
      ffracine@gmail.com  
 


